ALLY

You're Invited!

Join Us for a Rally to End the
Government Shutdown

Unions Sponsoring this Rally

AFL-CIO IAFF MEBA NPMHU SIU Overseas Federation of
AFGE IAMAW MTD NRLCA SEIU Teachers, AFT, AFL-CIO
AFSCME IBEW NAGE NTEU SMART Department for
AFT IFPTE NALC NWSEO SATCO Professional Employees,
APWU MM&P NFFE POPA UFCW AFL-CIO (DPE)
FEA/NEA LIUNA NNU PASS UPTO

Teamsters

Thursday, January 10, 2019

Federal employees will rally at noon and then march to the White House
at 1:00 p.m. to demand an immediate end to the shutdown. We invite all
members of Congress to MARCH with federal employees.

AFL-CIO 815 16th St. NW, Washington, DC 20006

To let us know you are coming, please contact
Tucker McDonald at tucker.mcdonald@afge.org or Brittany Holder at bholder@nffe.org

IMPORTANT: This information should not be downloaded using government equipment, read during duty time or sent to others using government
equipment, because it suggests action to be taken in support or against legislation. Do not use your government email address or government phone in
contacting your Member of Congress.



